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Financial Aid 5080 
 
The Foothill-De Anza Board recognizes that the purpose of financial aid is to provide 
equal opportunity and access to post-secondary education for all persons regardless of 
ability to pay. Consequently, although the primary responsibility for meeting college cost 
is considered to rest with the student and his/her family, Foothill and De Anza College 
supports a Financial Aid Office to provide assistance to students with documented 
financial need. 
 
Foothill and De Anza College are committed to assisting students to pursue their 
educational objectives, regardless of their ability to pay. In compliance with federal, state, 
and local guidelines, Foothill and De Anza College will award financial aid to all eligible 
students who have completed the Financial Aid Office application procedure. No student 
shall  be denied the opportunity to apply for financial assistance, although Foothill or De 
Anza College cannot guarantee all students who apply will receive an award of financial 
aid. 
 

California Administrative Code Title 5,§ 58600-58630 
Higher Education Act of 1965 as amended 
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